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December 18, 2020 

 

Good afternoon, IB families 

 

Some are receiving this weekly update for the first time as just being added to the parent email list; I apologize that your 

emails were not added as this was not accessible to me at the start of the year, but I’m happy we have been able to add 

you to our weekly messages. Until I can create a separate page on our website with a better design, I will continue to 

post the recent parent emails in our Latest News page on the website that are accessible now. 

 

This is a reminder that the IB Pinning ceremony for the IB juniors is scheduled for 6pm on January 21. We will 

continue to provide updates as needed, particularly due to COVID-19, but some changes will be made this year to allow 

this event to be in-person, including limiting the number of guests each student may invite; as of right now each student 

will be allowed to invite 2 guests, but I will continue to update on this event as things continue to change relating to 

COVID-19. A formal invitation will be sent to families in the coming weeks and a form will be sent in the next parent 

email on January 8 to gain information relating to family contact and possibly student images to be displayed as part of 

the ceremony. 

 

Finally, I would like to say thank you on behalf of the entire IB faculty to all the students and families of the program. 

We knew this was going to be a challenging year, but even during this challenging time, we have received an enormous 

amount of support from our IB families, including your incredibly generous gifts for the teachers and staff members in 

the IB program. The reaction of teachers as they have received the baskets that our parents put together has been one of 

great appreciation and gratitude. We continue to say that one of the keys to the success of this program and helps make 

St. Pete IB so special is the family-like culture present as we all work together towards common goals of promoting the 

growth and success of our students, and with that, I would like to say thank you for your continued support and 

everything you do for our program.  

 

 

Have a good day and wonderful holiday break,    

 

Anthony Bryant 

Assistant Principal 

IB Coordinator  
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